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Commissioner to release timeliness report about responses to  
access to information requests by BC government  

 
 
VICTORIA—On Wednesday, September 20, 2017, at 9:30 am, Acting Information and 
Privacy Commissioner Drew McArthur will release a special report examining 
government’s performance responding to access to information requests within the time 
limit set out under the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act. 
 
Timing is Everything: Report Card on Government’s Access to Information Responses 
will be available for download at 9:30 am on Wednesday, September 20 from the OIPC 
website at https://www.oipc.bc.ca/special-reports/   
 
A news release will be issued summarizing the report.  
 
For more information, or to request an interview, contact:  
 
Michelle Mitchell 
Communications Officer  
Office of the Information and Privacy Commissioner for BC 
250 217-7872 
mmitchell@oipc.bc.ca    
Twitter: @BCInfoPrivacy 
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